
 

 

Village hall news 

16th March 2020.  Following the Prime Minister Boris Johnson’s news 

bulletin and advice given that:- 

• Everyone should avoid social contact 

• Everyone should avoid non-essential travel 

• Everyone should avoid pubs, clubs, theatres and restaurants 

• Households where anyone has Coronavirus will be subject to 14 
days isolation 

• People with serious health conditions/and/or elderly should be 
shielded for 12 weeks 

• People should work from home where possible 
 

The Committee had no choice but to close the village hall with 

immediate effect and notices have been displayed. 

 

The Post Office remained open until advice was received on Tuesday 

24th March 2020 from the Post Office advising that if the PO was 

hosted in a building which had otherwise closed then they 

themselves should close.  It therefore shut with immediate effect. 

 

The hall and Post Office will be regularly checked and monitored 

until we are able to re-open. 
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